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Competition Committee Teleconference 

July 1, 2020 
 

The Competition Committee held a July 1, 2020 Teleconference regarding the National Points 
Program for 2020 from 6:00 to 7:00 PM CDT.  
Fourteen regions, with no reply from West Ohio or Northeast voted to suspend the entire 2020 
National Points Competition. Clubs may continue to hold events for regional points. If you 
planned on holding an event with a National Sanction, please send Walt the number to convert 
into a regional sanction. Regional sanction format is RG-CCC-R0x.   
When the virus first appeared virtually unknown, the committee acted and suspended the 
National Program from Mar.1 to July 1. While much was learned, it has become apparent that 
there is no easy solution, or even a consensus on the best steps to be taken for the safety of all. It 
is impossible to conduct a fair National Program over all our regions. This decision was not 
made lightly and had input from the Governor’s in each region. My thanks to all the RCD’s for 
their time and effort spent in soliciting this input.  
It has been suggested that those Competitors who earned awards for 2019 have those awards 
presented at the 2021 Convention in Cleveland. 
We must adapt to life with Covid-19. It will not be easy nor painless but adapt we must. 
Suspending the National Points Program for 2020 will give us time to move forward in the right 
direction. I look forward to the day when enjoying life with my Corvette and my NCCC Friends 
becomes the new normal. 
Please stay well, 

Bill Docherty 1st Vice President - Competition 


